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106 Baines Avenue P.0O. Box 10559
Tel: +263 242 736 981-7 Harare
708 255/792 165/ 0772 145 191/2/3 Zimbabwe

Email: mcaz@mcaz.co.zw
Website: www.mcaz.co.zw

REF: B279/35/03/2024

CIRCULAR NO. 3 OF 2024

10" January, 2024

TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS

RE: NOTICE OF RE-OPENING OF THE CASH RECEIPTING OFFICE

The Medicines Control Authority of Zimbabwe is pleased to advise that the cash receipting
office located at 106 Baines Avenue, Harare, which had been closed since 2019, was re-opened
to receive cash payments with effect from the 1% of January 2024. Only cash transactions shall
be accepted at the office while all non-cash payments shall continue to be effected through
Ecocash, Direct Transfers and Cash Deposits into bank accounts as indicated by the Authority
on the relevant proforma invoices.

We look forward to your continued support in helping us to become an effective and efficient
regulator for medical products and allied substances in Zimbabwe and beyond.

Yours faithfully
MEDICINES CONTROL AUTHORITY OF ZIMBABWE

“)R. Rukwata (Mr.)
DIRECTOR-GENERAL

Medicines Control Authority of Zimbabwe (MCAZ)



